
The Marshall County Courthouse in Guntersville will open on 

May 18th at 8 am.  Chairman Hutcheson has put security 

measures in place which will require that ALL persons entering 

the building MUST wear a mask, have temperature checked at 

security entrance and practice social distancing.   Anyone 

whose temperature is above 100.4 will be turned away and 

recommended to see a physician.   

Persons needing assistance in the offices of Probate, Revenue, 
Board of Registrars and the Court System MUST enter through 
the front door entrance on Gunter Avenue. 
 
Persons needing the County Agent, PALS, Veteran’s Affairs or 
Neena’s Courthouse Grill MUST enter through the Ground 
floor entrance on Taylor Street. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation in trying to keep 
Marshall County as safe as possible. 


